Our UMass Confucius Institute, established in 2006, is still very young in comparison to the esteemed Cambridge Chinese Culture Center, yet we share responsibility in supporting learning about China and appreciation for Chinese language, literature and the arts. Your 20 year investment is a model for us as we develop and advance our own education programming.

I wish your Center well and further success as you continue to serve our community's growing interest in China and look forward to collaborating with you in the future to enhance what we both contribute.

Best Kezards

/Kathleen Teehan

Vice Chancellor for Enrollment Management

WHILEIN Jehan

Director University of Massachusetts Confucius Institute